
 
 

We would like to invite you to the Sequoia High School International Festival on 
April 11, 2015 from 2-6:30pm. The festival is an on-campus event that features the 

multiculturalism in our community and the passions and accomplishments of Sequoia 
students. There will be activities (carnival style), film screenings, a main stage with 
student dance/music entertainment, and food trucks.  
The festival will be followed by the Sequoia High School Dance Show, which begins at 
7pm and features Sequoia’s various dance classes, dance team and soloists.  
Please join us for an afternoon of fun, entertainment and food, and get to know our 

community!   

Realtors, please stop by the PTSA information booth to introduce yourself when you 

arrive at the Festival. 

The Festival is open to the public and fun for all ages! Admission is free. 

 

Sequoia is on an Up Swing! 

According to the 2014 US News survey of Best US High Schools Sequoia is 

ranked #699! We are improving every year; #716 in 2013, #937 in 2012 and 

not being listed in the top 1000 before that.  Come to our student run festival 

to see why! 

                                                                                                         

For more information please visit us at www.sequoiafestival.org 
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